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Milton Oldstars
Hockey Club

The Milton Oldstars Hockey Club has a long
history of support for the Milton District
Hospital Foundation. In 2013 the club pledged
an impressive $60,000 to the Our Home, Our
Hospital Campaign for the Expansion of Milton
District Hospital. Their cumulative giving over the years amounts to over $310,000 to date.

The club raises funds in support of the hospital through hockey tournaments, golf
tournaments and other fundraising activities. In 2012 the Milton Oldstars Hockey Club and
MDH Foundation established the Brian Brady Award in his memory. Brian Brady served the
Milton District Hospital in the capacity of CEO and was a director on the Board of the Milton
District Hospital Foundation. Annually presented to the longest standing Community Partner
with the MDH Foundation, the Brian Brady Award was presented to the Milton Oldstars Hockey
Clubin 2013 as the firstrecipient.

Milton Centennials
Hockey Club

In September 2016, the Milton Centennials
Hockey Club made a pledge of $15,000 to the
Our Home, Our Hospital Campaign for the |
Expansion of Milton District Hospital. As a local o
sports club, the Milton Centennials are no Milton Centennials Hockey Club 2018
stranger to the Milton District Hospital

Foundation. Over the years, the club has supported the Milton District Hospital through the
sponsorship of several golf tournaments. Longtime member, Henry Brinke quoted "This is a
major expansion and will mean better healthcare for our community. The Milton Centennials
Hockey Club feel that everyone truly can be a part of the new hospital expansion
and we are thrilled to show our support!” With this gift, the Milton
Centennials Hockey Club set an example for other groups
and organizations to get behind the fundraising
campaign to purchase the necessary
equipment for the hospital

expansion.

David Gallinger

The need to support our local hospital
expansion is clear for local Milton resident
David Gallinger and has been generously
demonstrated with a gift of $50,000 to the
Campaign. "My dad purchased a business in
1967 and the growth in last 49 years has
been overwhelming at times. We all need
our hospital. Our family has been lucky with
our health, however anyone with children or
aging parents know that in times of crisis
having a well-equipped hospitaltoturntois
paramount.”

“It s truly exciting to watch our
community come together in support
ofour beloved hospital. This is a
special time for everyone to join in

the excitement and be a part of it!*
- Helen Vatistas, excunve omecror
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